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Mendoza 8 1 

Under Clarification Needed, Item A.2. (existing building removal at 
CCWD parcel, I am stunned to see this and would like immediate 
clarification). I, Laurel Mendoza, OWN that residence building. An 
arrangement was made with CCWD for me to purchase it, provide 
necessary rehab, and continue to use it as a security residence on the 
site. I would like to know how this project has any impact on what I do 
on my personal adjacent lease. Please explain. (REFERENCE is to Letter 
#6 CCWD, Comment 2). 

Project Description 

The document has been revised to remove discussion on removal of the existing modular building.  Further, 
the residence was included in analysis as a sensitive receptor for noise and odor (Air Quality).  The FEIR has 
also been updated to identify the residence as being on Water District property.  Discussion for construction 
of a separate entry road has been included in Section 2.2.4 under Construction Staging and Access; 
therefore, traffic from the facility will not impact your lease on CCWD property. 

 


